# **TUESDAY**

### It is October 8, and it is Day 2

#### FROM THE OFFICE:

Volunteer hours: If you have been volunteering in your community or on committees such as EDDI, Student Life, Bison News, Green Team, Library, SGA, Open House and Ambassadors, please don't forget to fill out your BHS Volunteer forms which can be found on the bulletin board near the main office and cycle one office. AND it is not too late to sign up for the Volunteer West Island Challenge. Volunteer for a minimum of 30 hours by March 15th and you have the chance of winning \$500!

Open House Volunteers: Tour Guides Needed! If you would like to volunteer for Open House evening on October 16th and haven't already signed up for a station, like music, drama, science, etc., please see Ms. Sarlos, Ms. Hill, or Ms. Averback to sign up.

### **GMAA**:

**Defacto T-Shirts**: Shirts are available now, please see the schedule outside the A-gym for when you can pick them up. All BHS sports team members receive one per school year.

**Cadet Girls Volleyball**: Tournament this afternoon right here in the F-Gym! Early dismissal is at 15:00.

M18 Hockey: All those interested in playing this year MUST come to a brief meeting today at recess in A-gym to collect their form to participate in tryouts.

**Softball:** Congrats to the Girls for putting up 14 runs yesterday! Lots of hits, runs, smiles, and a great effort! Next game is tomorrow at 4:00pm! Boys game today away vs. VMC. Early dismissal is at 1:45, game begins at 3:15. Wait for Mr. Pinsky at the front until we have our carpools organized!

Girls Grade 7 Volleyball: Practice tomorrow after school in the A Gym.

**Bantam Boys Volleyball:** Congratulations to the Bantam Boys Volleyball team for playing an amazing tournament yesterday. The boys really came together and showed their Bison spirit. Next practice is tomorrow at 7:30 in the F-Gym

Cadet Girls Basketball: Tryouts this Friday in the A-gym at 7:30 AM.

## **CLUBS**:

Green Team! Please join us today at 3:45 in F203. We'll work in the garden or make new signs for the recycling center. (See Ms. Hill for more information.)

<u>Multicultural Fair</u> takes place on Thursday November 21st this year during both lunches. We need your help to make this our biggest fair yet! Please come to the EDDI meeting in F203 on Thursday during both lunches to learn more.

### TRIPS:

Attention Grade 11s: New spots are available on the grade 11 trip to Europe. If you are interested in seeing the Swiss Alps, Eiffel Tower or Roman Colosseum please come and speak with Ms Murray in B207

### Voices Magazine

#### From the student editors and team

Hey bisons! Before I continue, I would like to acknowledge that BHS resides on the unceded territory of the kahnawake people. As a community, we respect and honor those who have come before us, while recognizing the harm that was brought upon them. We recognize that the land we use for our education was stolen and as a community, BHS will continue to credit and respect those who were forcefully removed from their homes. Now, Voices Magazine is inviting the BHS community to submit a piece of writing on your perspective of truth and reconciliation or the impact of Red Dress Day and Orange Shirt day. If this is of interest to you, then submit your writing to the Voices team through Ms Cochrane at mcochrane@lbpearson.ca and she will forward it to us. Submissions must be no more than 250 words and can be poetry, an opinion article or a non-fiction piece as well as art that represents any of these events.